
Another Gathering of 
the Community

!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

With the arrival of the Delta variant, the situation has changed. To comply with current 
Multnomah County Guidelines: 

‣ We ask that everyone attending be vaccinated if they are eligible 
‣ Everyone is required to wear a mask except while actively drinking 
‣ Physical distancing is encouraged 
‣ Hand sanitizer and free face masks will be available

saturday, september 25th 
2:00-4:00 

Fulton Hall - Outside 
(Bathrooms will be available-through the back door)

We had a wonderful time gathering together in July and are eager to do so again.  

• Music Jam 
• Clothing exchange—bring some, take some 
• Mingling, chatting and exchanging tales of joy and tribulation 
• Attendees need to bring their own lawn chairs, blankets, beverage, and acoustic 

instruments 
• (Note this is not a picnic or potluck) 
• Folding chairs will be available for those wanting to participate in a music jam.

Once again, folks at the event will be operating at their own comfort level. Let’s try to respect and 
support each other in this. Here are some things to consider: 

• In addition to wearing masks, some of us will physically distance and do other things that will 
allow us to feel comfortable attending this event.  All of that is good. 

• This may be overwhelming for some of us. Be sensitive and provide each other the physical 
and emotional space we need.  

• Some of us are huggers, some of us are not, some of us used to be but aren’t right now. If you 
would like to hug, ask the other person first and comply with their wishes. Let’s be a community 
that practices consent in all things, at all times. 

If someone’s actions make you uncomfortable, please inform a committee member (they’ll be wearing 
a “Committee Member” button). We’re here to help us all through these difficult times.


